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Lewis Bell-Jones | Practice Manager 
 

Hi, my name is Lewis, and I am the new Practice Manager here at Acklam 

Medical Centre.  
 

I have recently joined the team in March and have come from a Secondary Care 

Background, specifically in Facilities Management.   
 

I am really pleased to be able to support and contribute to my local community 

working at Acklam Medical Centre and very much look forward to the future.  
 

If you would like to contact me, you can do so via email on nencicb-

tv.acklammedicalcentre@nhs.net   
 

I look forward to seeing you all around the Practice!  

Angela Walsh | Patient Participation Group Lead 
 

Hi, my name is Angela, and I am the new Patient Participation Group Lead for Acklam 

Medical Centre.  

My background as a Nurse will hopefully help me to grow in this role and assist the 

local community and GP practice. Also, I will be here to discuss any issues, events or 

news from Clinical Staff and Practice Management Teams to the patients.  

I also have health issues which allow me to have insight into lots of different areas of 

health care, and I feel I will be a voice for the patients and a representative to liaise 

with Practice Management Teams 

Keep an eye out for upcoming events too, such as a craft club and coffee mornings!  

If you would like to contact me, please ask the reception team or email nencicb-

tv.acklammedicalcentre@nhs.net 

 

Education Events 

ee We will continue to hold patient Education Events.  Recent sessions 

included the benefits of using the NHS App and Prostate Cancer 

Awareness. We plan to deliver education sessions frequently and would 

welcome suggestions and ideas in relation to topics to cover. You can 

email us at nencicb-tv.acklammedicalcentre@nhs.net with your 

thoughts! 
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Thank you to all those patients who participated in our most recent Patient Survey. Your voice and opinions are 

important for us to ensure we are delivering the best possible service and care. You can see a full version of results on 

our website. Below is a snapshot of comments and suggestions in a 'You said We did' format.  

Patient Survey Results  

ee 
 

 



 

 

 

E-Consult 

ee 
 

 

 

E- Consult is still very new here at Acklam, however it has aided us support the demand on the service more 

effectively. Please see below some handy information and tips about E-Consult! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Missed Appointments 

ee 
 

 

Carers Identification Campaign  

 You should have received a text message recently asking if you look 

after someone and are someone's carer. It is important that we hold up 

to date records of patients who are carers, so we are able to offer 

necessary support where required.  

 

If you did not receive a text and do look after someone, please let 

reception know.  

 

Did you know you can gain further information and support by visiting 

www.carersuk.org  

http://www.carersuk.org/

